
April 14, 2020 

 

Dear Families,  

It has been an unusual and unprecedented month since our schools were closed.  We miss 

seeing all of you in person and interacting with your children each day.  We would like to 

provide a few updates for your elementary students at this time.   

 Third marking period report cards will be mailed to you at the beginning of May.  

 You should soon be receiving your student’s district email and password if you did not 

already have this.  Ensuring that all elementary students have a district email will 

provide us one more way of communicating with you and sharing information.  Student 

email can be accessed by going to www.jsasd.org and clicking on the envelope icon on 

the right side of the screen.  

 Please check your student’s email account on a regular basis.  You may receive district 

communication as well as educational activities from your child’s teacher.  

 If you do not have internet access, please contact your child’s teacher or principal.   

 Jersey Shore Area School District’s Continuity of Education plan is available on the 

district website.  This explains the educational opportunities the district is offering to 

students during the time of school closure due to COVID-19.  

Above all, we hope that you are all staying safe and healthy during this time.  Please do not 

hesitate to contact your building principal if you are in need of anything from internet access to 

emotional/mental health resources to food or basic necessities.   

Thank you for your partnership in education and your continued patience and support during 

these unprecedented times. 

Sincerely,  

 

Adrienne J. Johnston, Principal   Jon Jean, Principal  

Jersey Shore Area Elementary School  Avis and Salladasburg Elementary Schools 

ajohnston@jsasd.org     jjean@jsasd.org 

 

Jennifer Berry-Propst, Assistant Principal 

Jersey Shore Area Elementary School 

Jberry-propst@jsasd.org 
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